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CLARIFYING DUE DATE FOR 
GENERATION PROJECT 
PROPOSALS 

 
 
The Request for Proposals (RFP) issued by the Commission on November 29, 

2021, stated that the due date for Generation Project Proposals was May 1, 2022, 
which is a Sunday. Pursuant to this Order, the RFP is amended to provide that 
proposals for Generation Projects must be submitted on or before May 2, 2022. 
 

Dated at Hallowell, Maine, this 11th day of March, 2022. 
 

/s/ Harry Lanphear 
Harry Lanphear 

Administrative Director 
 

 


